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May 11, 2010 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors, at its regular 

May 11 meeting, approved the following motion: 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council opposes the granting of any 

administrative permissions, zoning entitlements and/or 

adjustments enabling the establishment of a transportation bus 

garage operation on the site of Webster Middle School, 11330 W. 

Graham Place, Mar Vista.   

 

Therefore, the Mar Vista Community Council strongly requests 

the Los Angeles Unified School District Board of Education 

rescind its April 13, 2010 approval of Agenda Item 24, Board of 

Education Report 307, authorizing the relocation of a portion of 

the District's transportation bus garage operations from the 

existing facility located at 6901 S. Alameda Street, Huntington 

Park to Webster Middle School. 

 

Furthermore, the Mar Vista Community Council opposes the 

granting of any future administrative permissions, zoning 

entitlements or adjustments enabling a reduction in open space or 

playable field space at Webster Middle School. 

 

Additionally, the Mar Vista Community Council strongly requests 

notification by the Los Angeles Unified School District of all future 

contemplated land use changes to all school campuses within and 

immediately adjoining the Mar Vista Community Council 

boundary area including the presentation of proposed site plans 

which promote any reduction in open space or playable field 

space, in a timely fashion and 90 days prior to any Los Angeles 

Unified School District Board approval. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Albert Olson 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

Board of Directors 
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